
                                                    
August 30, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

I’m writing on behalf of Christ Church Milwaukee, LLC as they seek approval for rezoning of 
the building at 1422 N. Vel Phillips Ave. Christ Church Milwaukee has demonstrated a heart and
a passion for pursuing the good of the city of Milwaukee since their founding in 2015. In my 
interactions with the leadership of the congregation and with various members of the church, I 
have been encouraged by their love of Milwaukee, and their desire to bless the city and serve her
people and institutions. It is a privilege to consider them partners for the greater good of the city 
of Milwaukee. It’s my belief that this building and location will only help to further that 
important cause. Thanks for your consideration. 

Best Regards,

________________
David C. Dupee

Co-Founder
Good City Brewing


